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JLL SSA launches Future Workplace Award

JLL Sub-Saharan Africa has announced the launch of its Future Workplace Award. The 2017 Future Workplace Award
aims to recognise and reward work environments that meet the needs of the business while engaging, empowering and
fulfilling employees.
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Stuart Williams, head of JLL Workplace and Technology Solutions Sub-Saharan Africa comments: “We want to draw
attention to the global move towards work environments that involve and enable current and future employees to be their
best. While international research emphasises the importance of creating engaging work spaces, many corporates have
yet to embrace this. We want to reward those that have and encourage those that have not, to follow suit.”

Improved efficiencies and productivity

Williams points to research out of Harvard University, "We know productivity can be compromised by poor air quality, low
light and constant noise distractions. These are the conversations we want people to have."

The concept for the competition was first launched by JLL Netherlands in 2013 and will be presented for the first time in
South Africa in July 2017. Contenders should put forward workplaces that facilitate a good work-life balance with emphasis
on improved efficiencies and productivity.

The winner of the 2017 Future Workplace Award will receive a Workplace Strategy including a bespoke sensor utilisation
study of the winning company’s boardrooms and a Workplace Experience Survey valued at R130,000. Entries close on 15
June 2017. To enter, go to www.jll.co.za/futureworkplaceaward.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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